Board Report March 2018

Kevin from Orkin has received the singed contract from use. They will make their first visit on March 26, 2018.

With the talk of reallocating some of the collection rooms there is multiple steps. City Building inspector, Don Gilment was invited in and walked through the building with Chris and me. With changing some of the rooms we would need to disconnect some fire sprinkler heads and add more smoke detectors. We would possibly need architect drawings for this renovation. Along with this comes the domino effect.

- 1. Don Gilment would like to sit in on theses meeting to guide use in the correct direction with building codes.
- 2. Central stations alarm company will have to come in and give a price un upgrading our system and add new smoke detectors and new key pad.
- 3. Total Fire will have to shut the sprinkler system down and drain out the lines to disconnect the heads we will no longer use.
- 4. Lakeshore Plumbing and heating will need to add reheat coils or remove, also put in damper controls
- 5. Air & Energy will need to reformat the system to add in humidity control meters. They will work with Lakeshore Plumbing to set everything up.

Thank You,

Matt